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Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world one child and one community at a time. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Governors Visit/Zone Conference 
Saturday, Nov. 10th, 9 am - 2:30 pm at Sysco food 
services- 800 Trinity Dr., Lewisville  

 

 
Terrific Kids at Three Elementary Schools 
Caldwell: Dub Norrid,  Finch: Bob Cole 
Webb: Jim Smith and Joe Massey – Read to the kids 
 

3rd Annual Fall Harvest of Hope 
November 8, 5:30-7:30 

 
 

Allegiance Title, 3301 W. Eldorado. Benefiting The 
Samaritan Inn! *November is National Homelessness 
Awareness Month!  $5- Beans, Cornbread & a Drink! 
Desserts by NOTHING BUNDT CAKES!!! Games, 
Dessert Silent Auction, Drawings and more!  
 

2012 annual Veterans Day Ceremony 
Nov. 10th at 11am-12:30am at Veterans Memorial 
Park 6053 Weiskopf Avenue in McKinney 
 

Spirit of Christmas Food Drive 
Partner with Brookshires 

Nov. 14 – Dec. 15. Brian Hazelwood.  Community 
life line will supply the list for delivery.  Route maps 
by Keith. Storage at Joe Sparling’s. 
 

Bell Ringing  for Salvation Army 
November 23rd – December 24th 

Our Club is responsible for bell ringing every day 
(except Sunday’s) between these dates.  Dennis is 
working on getting other groups to take days. Be 
ready to take a shift if Dennis calls.   
 
 
 
 

 

 
    Maternal/neonatal tetanus is caused by bacteria 
that gain entry into the body during the birthing 
process due to contaminated and unsafe birthing 
facilities and practices. Everyone bring in your jars 
(no matter how full).  Put your name on your jar so 
Dennis can get them back to the right member.  
Thanks. 
 
 

 

WE HAD A VERY BUSY WEEK-END 
 BBQ Dinner/Silent Auction Friday Night 

Thanks to everyone that helped make our BBQ Dinner 
fundraiser a success.  Members that sold tickets, got 
auction items, placemat ads, did all the background 
work picking up supplies and getting the food ready, all 
those that came out and worked the event. Special 
thanks to Cynthia Nelson on the great job she did with 
the silent auction. A Big Pat on the Back to Everyone!! 

 
Key Clubs-Sonic Fundraisers Saturday Morning 

North:  November 3rd Contact – Thanks to everyone 
that came out last Saturday to support our Key Club.  
Don’t forget this coming Saturday with Boyd: 
November 10th Rhonda Parker, Dub Norrid 

 
Wheelchair Ramp Build Saturday 

Jimmy Hudson went with Keith down to Dallas 
Wednesday night to pick up materials for Sat. Ramp.  
24ft Ramp was built on Leland. Thanks to: Bob Cole, 
Dub Norrid, Stephen Cymerman, Gary Lacara, our 
President Brian Hazelwood, Tijmen Felix, Kirk Saxon, 
Jim Cairo, Mike Baumgardner, Mark Burns, Mac 
McClammy (is back), and Keith.  

 
 

Division Council Meeting Saturday 
Thanks to Norm & Mary Dotson, Rob Nelson & Sandra 
Williams for attending.  Division is collecting crayons 
and coloring books for the Children’s Hospital in 
Dallas.  Bring them to Sandra at any time.  
 

Bingo last Tuesday night 
Thanks to first timers Cotton & Martha Chandler, Mike 
& Pat Baumgardner.  Also to Dr. Hill, John & Jan 
Moore and Sandra Williams.  Thanks to Margaret Bush 
for bringing treats. First time out Cotton called the 
numbers with his lovely assistant Mike. 
 

*No meeting Thanksgiving Nov. 22nd - 
We will meet instead on that Tuesday Nov. 20th 
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MEALS ON WHEELS 
If you would be interested in doing meals on wheels please 
contact Durinda Fisher 
-WEDNESDAY 
Nov 7: Mike Livezey/Ron Cole 
Nov 14: Durinda Fisher/Connie Gibson 
Nov 21: Henry Myrick/Steve Nester 
Nov 28: Henry Myrick/Cotton Chandler 
 
–THURSDAY 
Nov 8: Tom Miller/Henry Myrick 
Nov 15: Henry Myrick/John Moore 
Nov 29: Norm/Mary Dotson  
Dec 6: Dub Norrid/ Bob Cole 
Henry Myrick 972-562-8269, Cotton Chandler 972-
346-3332, Norm Dotson 972-542-1502 Dennis 
Williams 972-562-7219, Pick-up at 10:45 a.m. 
 
NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS:  
Cotton Chandler   11/1 
Charlie Phillips   11/2 
Josh Ragsdale   11/3 
Sandy Hart   11/13 
Cynthia Nelson  11/14 
Brian Hazelwood  11/21 
Lori Bhargava   11/21 
Dennis Burt   11/23 
Cindy Grisafi   11/24 
 
NOVEMBER ANNIVERSARIES 
Shannon/John Patterson  11/10 
Leon/Beverly West  11/17 
Duane/Sharre Landa 11/22 
Mary/Norm Dotson  11/23 
Jared/Monica Cole  11/24 
  

Clean up Our Meeting Room 
Each table-please assign a member to clean 

your own table! 
The following members will be responsible making 
sure the room is clean and all items put away. If you 
are not going to be at the meeting please get your 
own replacement. Thanks, the management.  
Nov 8: Ronnie Fisher, Connie Gibson, Joe Massey 
Nov 15: Mike Malone, Mike Livezey, Jay Hammer 
*Nov 20: Margaret Harsh, Gary Lacara, Jennifer Irwin 
 

Some Kiwanis Education 
Kiwanis became an international organization in 
November 1916 with the creation of the Kiwanis Club 
of Hamilton Onterio, Canada, but did not change to 
“Kiwanis International” until the Constitutional 
Convention in Denver in 1924.  

Programs:  
Nov 8: USNA Gospel Choir – Rick Bowden 
Nov. 15: Ty Lake, Director of Main Street & MPAC 
Nov. 20: Tuesday – Angie Bado/Town Square Buzz 
Nov. 29: Weird Thursday 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
Nov 10: Key Club Sonic Fundraiser-Boyd 
Nov 10: Zone Conference/Governor’s Visit 
Nov 10: Key Club Sonic Fundraiser-Boyd 
Nov 12: Board Meeting – The Pub 
Nov 14 – Dec 14: Food Drive with Brookshires 
Nov 23 – Dec 24: Ring Bells for Salvation Army 
Dec 15:  Food Basket Delivery 
Dec 15: Our Christmas Party 
                                            
This is your Newsletter!  Please submit any articles & 
ideas by Wednesday afternoons of each week to Sandra 
Williams at dscustomwood@gmail.com  
KIWANIS WEB SITES: Check ‘em out! 
Club: Face Book.com, and www.mckinneykiwanis.org Mark 
Burns – Web Master, District: www.txok-kiwanis.org    
Division: http://kiwanis2.wordpress.com 
Kiwanis International:  www.kiwanis.org 
See the T/O District newsletter at:  
www.txok-kiwanis.org  click on Newsletter on left 
Club Officers:  
President Brian Hazelwood 
Pres-Elect: Rob Nelson  
V-Pres: Jim Cairo  
Past President: Joe Sparling 
Secretary: Sandra Williams, Treasurer: Brian Cunningham  
Directors: Payton Brooks, Bob Cole, Tijmen Felix, Margaret 
Harsh, Shannon Patterson, Keith Reeder. 
 
If you have a suggestion for a program please 
contact Tijmen Felix or Brian Hazelwood, 
Thanks!!!! 
 

Denim & Diamonds – Stop Senior Hunger 
Wed. Nov 14th 4pm-8pm Sherlock’s Baker St Public 
House & Grill 5100 Belt Line Rd, Addison, TX 
Benefiting Meal on Wheels of Collin County.  

 
Believe! 2012 

Saturday, Nov. 24th 2012 during Dickens of a 
Christmas Downtown McKinney  

 
Christmas Party – 

Saturday Dec 15th at the Golf Club of McKinney 
– Shannon Patterson 
 

Halos T Ball 
They may be having a basketball season in January. 
-Brian Hazelwood 
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